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Monday, March 9th 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I am writing to advise you that we have been informed that The Big Bang Fair has been cancelled, 
therefore, the Yr 8 trip which was scheduled to take place on Thursday, 12th March 2020 has been 
cancelled.  Students are therefore required to be in school as normal on this day. 
 
‘Due to the unique nature of The Big Bang Fair being an indoor, hands-on interactive event involving 
thousands of young people, their teachers and parents from across the UK, means that this is the most 
appropriate decision to take at this time.’ 

You can read more about The Big Bang Fair at: https://www.thebigbangfair.co.uk/news/media-and-
press/press-releases/the-big-bang-uk-young-scientists-and-engineers-fair-2020-has-been-cancelled/ 
 
Refunds will be issued in due course, and will be issued to the original card from which the payment 
was made.  However, we would like to request your patience and understanding that a refund could 
take anywhere between 3-6 weeks to show on your card statement depending on the acquirer.  

We apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Yours sincerely, 

                                    

Martin Bonner                                                                 Mrs J Oppong 
Head Teacher                                                                 Head of Science 
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